

WPPX New Board of Directors Announced

1 message

Waverly Park Press <2wppress@gmail.com>

Tue, May 2, 2017 at 7:44 AM

To: Waverly Park Residents <2wppress@gmail.com>

Bcc: wppx.archive@gmail.com

At the WPHA Annual Members Meeting on 4/30/2017, the membership returned 5 directors to office.

After the Members Meeting, the "new" directors met briefly and elected the following officers:

- · President Kevin Reed
- Vice President William Walters
- · Secretary Hamp Reid
- Treasurer John Kreeger
- Director Sandra Lopitz

Responses to: WPHA BOD

**

WP on the Web